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Ref:  Careers/ParCareersTalks/tp                            13th January 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As part of our ever-growing careers guidance programme, we are now seeking your help to further expand 

what is on offer to our students. 

 

Helping students to engage and learn from employers is crucial to supporting them in achieving their ambitions 

and with the work we are already doing through the Lincolnshire Careers Hub, we are engaging with the local 

business community to increase these opportunities. 

 

Parents and carers are without doubt the biggest influencers for young people making decisions about their 

future education and careers choices.  By working with the school’s careers team, parents and carers can share 

their own knowledge and experiences to help students understand the skills and qualifications they need to 

enter the world of work.  They can also help increase their knowledge of the variety of job roles and entry 

routes covering a wide range of industry sectors and help them gain the vital encounters and experiences with 

local employers which will ensure they can make informed career and education choices in the future. 

 

There are numerous ways to pledge your support and the range of commitment can vary depending on your 

availability but whatever you are willing to help with will make a vital difference to our school. 

 

These are some examples of how to get involved: 

 

• Mock Interview days 

• Assembly Talks 

• Workplace visits 

• Work Experience opportunities 

• Careers Fairs 

• Support of Curriculum Activities 

If you are interested and willing to pledge your support, please get in touch with us as soon as possible so that 
we can confirm your involvement. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to help, please contact the Careers Leader, Gary Lemmon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr G. Lemmon 
Careers Leader/Geography Teacher 
 

 
 
 

 
  

  
 


